TEMPLE CARRIG SCHOOL PTA NEWSLETTER

DECEMBER 2017

CAROL SERVICE

December 21st.

Make sure to come along to our annual Carol Service. This is always a lovely evening giving everyone the chance to get together before the holiday. Mulled Wine and Mince pies galore.



HIGH VIZ WINNERS

IT'S SO EASY. JUST BE SEEN WEARING YOUR HIGH VIZ GEAR AND YOU'RE IN WITH A CHANCE OF WINNING TEN EURO!



TY CHRISTMAS TREE SALE



Small (5-6 foot) €45 Medium (7-8 foot) €50 Large (9-10 foot) €60

A percentage of all our profits will go to the Kevin Bell Repatriation Trust and to the TCG TY Fund.

Based at Temple Carrig School. Collect your tree from the carpark on 16th of December from 12–4pm.

Fill out our 'Order Form' on our website www.tctrees.ie to pre-order the tree that you want! Or you prefer to pre-order your tree through an email or by phone please feel free to contact us: Email: info@tctrees.ie Zach: 0862385883 Tom: 0873493350 David: 0862476025

Non-Shed Trees from supplier in Ashford



SOCIAL EVENING GOLF CLASSIC

This year our annual fundraiser will be a Golf Classic and Social Evening. It is open to all and we will also be looking for volunters and sponsors.

Keep this date free and check here for more details in the new year.







The annual Christmas Panto will be on the 13th and 14th December. Tickets available from the office. Adults 10euro. Students 5euro.



Finally we wish everyone a very Happy and Peaceful Christmas and will see you all back here in the New Year. Enjoy!

PTA ROLES 2017-2018

NAME

Elaine O'Brien Lianne Connolly

Eoin Condon Catherine Young ROLE

Chairperson Secretary

Fundraising Committee

Treasurer

KEEP IN TOUCH

Contact the PTA at PTA@templecarrigschool.ie

Follow the TCG School Twitter account for regular up to the minute tweets: @templecarrigGS

Check out the TCG website for updates and photos of school activities: www.templecarrigschool.ie